
C-START SUMMER WORKSHOPS 

Want to add a computing module to your course, but you lack a computing background? 
Or do you have some computing background, but you want to learn more?  
 

The Colorado Strategic Approach to Rally Teachers (C-START) project at Colorado School 
of Mines is hosting two separate 3-day professional development workshops that cover 
introductory material in computer science. Both workshops will provide opportunities to 
practice pair programming and collaborate with other teachers. In addition, both will 
discuss how to incorporate the concepts learned into your CS courses. 

 
 
 
 
 
Teachers can attend either or both workshops for one, two, or three days. Each day of 
the workshop will increase in proficiency; those new to computing should, therefore, 
plan to attend Day 1. Participants will be asked to complete online assignments 
(probably 4-12 hours, depending on your background) prior to the workshops, so that 
the workshops can focus on programming projects and pedagogy rather than teaching 
basic programming syntax. 

This workshop is supported by  
the National Science Foundation 

under grant #CNS-1543231. 

Location: Colorado School of Mines  
 

Cost: FREE (and participants will earn a stipend for their involvement) 
 

For more info & registration: http://tech.mines.edu/cstart 

 -- registration deadline is June 3, don’t delay! 

Intro Programming/Python: June 14 – 16 

Web Programming: August 3 – 5 

Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 

Intro Scratch or Snap! Basic Python Intermediate Python 

Web HTML and CSS Intro JavaScript Processing 

JavaScript 

http://tech.mines.edu/cstart
http://tech.mines.edu/cstart

